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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department arrested a 21 year-old male from Oshkosh for Stalking on Monday, April 14, 2014 at 
about 9 a.m. after an investigation showed the 21 year-old was stalking a female juvenile at two separate addresses 
in Oshkosh at different times. 
 
The first incident occurred in the 200 block of S. Westfield St., Oshkosh in the early morning hours of February 23, 
2014.  The female juvenile victim said someone knocked on a window at the residence waking her, called her on a 
restricted phone line and knocked on another window.   
 
The second incident occurred in the 1700 block of Chestnut St. where the female juvenile victim also stays.  It had 
been reported to Oshkosh Police first on March 28th by the family living at the residence that they thought someone 
was attempting to enter the house or was looking in the windows.   
 
Oshkosh Police used electronic surveillance equipment to monitor the residence and the suspect was observed on 
several occasions looking into windows of the Chestnut residence.   
 
On Sunday, April 13, 2014 at about 2:30 a.m., the family at the Chestnut residence called 911 to report someone 
looking into the windows.  Oshkosh Police observed a male in the backyards of the 1700 block of Chestnut St. and 
identified the male as a 21 year-old from Oshkosh.  Items were confiscated from the 21 year-old and he was 
released.   
 
On Monday, April 14, 2014, the 21 year-old was arrested for two counts of stalking.  He was transported to the 
Winnebago County Jail.   
 
No further information is being released at this time.   
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